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Anya Grahn

From: Tim Henney
Sent: Thursday, March 30, 2017 1:00 PM
To: Polly Samuels McLean; Anya Grahn
Cc: Michelle Kellogg
Subject: Fwd: Kimball building appeal 03 /30

 
 
Sent from my iPad 
 
Begin forwarded message: 

From: Frederique Bouty <frederique@astie.com> 
Date: March 30, 2017 at 11:51:53 AM MDT 
To: <council_mail@parkcity.org> 
Cc: <jack.thomas@parkcity.org>, <andy@parkcity.org>, <tim.henney@parkcity.org>, 
<cindy.matsumoto@parkcity.org>, <nann.worel@parkcity.org>, <becca.gerber@parkcity.org> 
Subject: Kimball building appeal 03 /30 

Hi 
 
It is with great concern that we heard about the permit given by the planning 
commission for a CUP OPEN-AIR PARTY DECK/EVENT CENTER on top of 
the old Kimball Garage building. 
 
This is quite worrisome as it will bring extreme noise pollution to the Old town 

area, among other things. This is serving a single set of private 
investors interests at the expense of hundreds of residents 
and rentors in Old Town, who will also have to put up with 
the noise and trouble this will create in Old town.  
 

We also support all issues raised in the appeal filed 
 

We urge you to reconsider this blanket authorization today 
in the meeting, as an appeal has been filed. 
 

Thank you for your consideration 
 

Philippe and Frederique ASTIE 
944 Woodside Av 
Old town 


